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March 30, 1998 

His Eminence Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate, Diocese of the Annenian Church 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, NY 10016 

Your Eminence: 

The following information should clarify your question concerning the election of our 
Auditing Committee. During our 1996 Annual Parish assembly, we elected for 1997 three new 
members for the auditing committee: 

1997 Auditing Committee 
Mr. Richard Aurslanian (three ye.ar term) 
Mr. Murad Demirjian (two year term) 
Mrs. Lisa Nercessian-Rjchardson (one-year term) 

During the 1997 Annual Parish Assembly (February 15, 1998), we elected one new 
member to replace Mrs. Lisa Nercessian-Richardson. Sebouh Setrakian was elected to serve for 
three years . 

However, since Richard Aurslanian was elected to serve the Parish Council for two years 
(1998-1999), he resigned from the auditing committee. Ms. Mona Karoghlanian, the alternate 
member elected for the auditing committee, was elected to replace Mr. Richard Aurslanian for the 
remainder of his term. 

1998 Auditing Committee 
Dr. Sebouh Setrakian (three year term) 
Ms. Mona Karoghlanian (two year term) 
Mr. Murad Demirjian (one year term) 

Also, in view of the fact that Vladimir Arutyunov submitted his resignation from Parish 
Council, I ask if you will kindly approve Dina Aurslanian who was elected the alternate. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We are eager to receive your response so 
that our new parish council may commence its activities. 

~Cr~ 
Fr. Simeon Odabashian 
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